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DO MOT WRITE ABOUT MORE THAN
ONE SUBJECT INTHE SAME LETTER

LOYDS REG'QTE&«\*\FN ADA

LONDON,
DEA;ZRTEY%“:IE:L)Y Tigp RECQ 25 NOV 1915 DEPARTMENT OF THE NAVAL SERVICE
AND QUOTE I‘ NSD ‘% o
N° 226-1 3 /24222770716th November 1915.
Sir,

I beg to acknowledge the receipt
of your letter of the 6th of October, con-
cerning the stern shaft of C.G.S."Malaspina",
and to inform you that as this vessel is a
Canadian Government ship it 1s not considered
necessary to retain her on Lloyd's Register
of Shipping, and as she is under the continual
supervision of the Technical Officers of this
Department it is not considered that the regu-
lations concerning the examination of her stern
shaft, mentioned in your letter, are applicable
in her case.

iamm, S5\,

Your obedient Servant,

DEPUTY MINISTER.

The Secretary,
Lloyd's Register of Shipping,

71 Fenchurch St.
London, f.c
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